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LICENSING AND ENVIRONMENTAL REGULATION 

COMMITTEE (ACTING AS LICENSING ACT, 2003 

COMMITTEE OR THE GAMBLING ACT, 2005) 

 

MEETING, 20th APRIL, 2022 

 

Present – Councillors Flitcroft (Chairman), Dean, Mrs. 

Fairclough, Grant, Haworth, Khurram, Mistry and Radcliffe.  

 

Apologies for absence were submitted on behalf of Councillors 

Allen, Galloway, Haslam and Taylor-Burke.   

 

1. GAMBLING ACT 2005 – REVIEW OF STATEMENT OF 

PRINCIPLES 

 

The Director of Place Services submitted a report which set out 

proposals to review the Council’s Gambling Act 2005 

Statement of Principles.  

 

The report explained that the Council was required to review 

and publish a Statement of principles, every three years. The 

most recent Statement was published in 2019. 

 

The report also provided information in respect of the new 

Greater Manchester Statement of Principles and recommended 

that the Committee approved the consultation as set out in the 

report.  

 

Members in their deliberations referred to- 

 

- Crime and disorder and no mention of licensing PC; 

- The GM Statement of Principles, 

- Engagement with Public Health; and 

- Protecting vulnerable adults.  

 

It was moved by Councillor Flitcroft and seconded by 

Councillor Dean that approval be given to consultation on the 
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Greater Manchester Statement of Principles, as detailed in the 

report.  

 
For the Motion, viz – 
 
Councillors Haworth, Khurram, Mistry, Dean, Radcliffe, Mrs. 
Fairclough, Flitcroft and Grant.  
 
Against the Motion, viz – 
 
Nil 
 
Abstain, viz- 
 
Nil 
 
 
Whereupon the motion was declared carried.  

 


